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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Cynthia Thompson, Chair
Date:

August 28, 2020

Subject:
NADE Non-Dues Revenue End of Year Report 2020
Greetings, All,
The 2020 End of the year report is as follows: Due to CCOVID 19 and being out of our offices, the store has been quiet. No orders have been requested since the last report from the chapters.
It has been suggested that all NADE items be moved back to the DDS. At this time, we are not allowed to bring anything into the office from our homes. I have sent an email to the building supervisor Brent Kanaly asking permission to do so and will act on this once I am allowed. I have been allotted three unlocked four-drawer cabinets for this use. He assured me they would try to find me some cabinets that lock, however like everything else this too is at a standstill.
Until that time, the items are safely tucked away in a closet that I prepared for that purpose.
The NADE store is still fully stocked with the items from the last report and there is no need to purchase items at this time. This is the end of my report. I am looking forward to continue to serve as your Non-Dues Revenue Chair person, and be of a service to NADE.

Sincerely, 

Cynthia A Thompson
Cynthia A Thompson, NON-DUES Revenue Chair

405.419.2532

405.863.6540
